
 
  
  
                

 
 

 Public Service Announcement  

 

June 30, 2015 

 

 

Summerland Water Treatment Plant at Capacity 

During the current heat wave, the Summerland Water Treatment Plant has been operating at 
maximum capacity due to the heavy demand for water. If this high use continues, further 
measurements will be required which could affect all Summerland water users. 

The District requests that all industrial, commercial, institutional, agricultural, and residential users 
use water wisely and reduce use wherever possible.  

Please call 250-494-0431 if you have any questions or visit our website at www.summerland.ca. 
The District thanks you for your cooperation. 
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For further information contact: 

Don Darling, Director of Works and Utilities  
ddarling@summerland.ca 250-404-4096 
 
Linda Tynan, Chief Administrative Officer 
ltynan@summerland.ca 250-404-4043  
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Water Division 

9215 Cedar Avenue Box 159, Summerland, BC V0H 1Z0 
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